

Name:

Date: ... / ... /20...

Class: S5

Tel: 034.200.9294



Grammar:

Reading:

Listening:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 5

KET PRACTICE

- ❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé.
- ❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
- ❖ **Lưu ý 3:** Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc.

A. VOCABULARY

No.	Words	Meaning	No.	Words	Meaning
1	vegetarian (n / adj)	người ăn chay / ăn chay	5	organic (adj)	hữu cơ
2	professional (adj)	chuyên nghiệp	6	option (n)	lựa chọn
3	souvenir (n)	vật kỷ niệm	7	surfboard (n)	ván lướt sóng
4	look after (phr.v)	chăm sóc			

- ❖ **Note :** n = noun: danh từ; adj = adjective: tính từ; phr.v = phrasal verb: cụm động từ
- ❖ **Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép vào vở mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

Exercise 1: Circle the correct answer

0. What _____ at half past seven this morning?
A. did you do **B. were you doing** C. was you do D. you did
1. Let's go to the beach, _____?
A. do we B. will we C. can we D. shall we
2. If it rains, the street _____ slippery (trơn trượt).
A. become B. becomes C. will become D. became
3. If you take the fish out of the water, it _____.
A. dies B. will dies C. died D. doesn't die
4. If you drop the ball, it _____ onto the ground.
A. fall B. fell C. falls D. will fall
5. If he doesn't take a shower often, he _____ sweaty and smelly (bốc mùi).
A. is B. will be C. can be D. isn't

Exercise 2: Complete the sentences with QUESTION TAGS

0. Your birthday's in March, **isn't it?**
1. We should protect the environment, _____?
2. She will come back home tomorrow, _____?
3. You can't improve your English, _____?
4. They are foreigners, _____?
5. He put the key on the table, _____?

Reading - Part 3

Questions 14 - 18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

MY ORGANIC GARDEN

by Larry Davidson, age 13

Last year my family and I started to make our own fruit and vegetable garden. We wanted to do something for our planet so we decided to grow our own plants organically. This means that we only use natural ways to look after them. For example, we put our old fruit and vegetables on the ground where the plants grow, but other people just throw all their old food in the bin. Also, now we grow our own fruit and vegetables, so we don't need to buy them.

Having an organic garden is clearly a healthier option because the fruit and vegetables you grow will be safe for people and animals, too. We had to work very hard. At first, we were afraid because we might not have enough time to do everything, but then we realised that each of us could look after the garden on different days.

To make our garden we used a large wooden box which was about the size of our kitchen table. We cleaned it and made 20 holes at the bottom for the water to drain out. We covered the holes with some little stones and the soil where the plants could grow.

Then we planted very tiny plants and watered them every day. On the left we planted tomatoes, onions, carrots and potatoes, while on the right there were a few melons and strawberries. In about a month we picked our first fruits and vegetables. We were so excited when he had them for dinner!



- 14** Why did Larry and his family build an organic garden?
- A** to save money on vegetables and fruit
 - B** to help the natural world
 - C** to stop making so much rubbish
- 15** How did Larry feel in the beginning?
- A** tired because he spent the whole day on the garden
 - B** lucky because he could eat a lot of healthy food
 - C** worried because it could be too much work
- 16** Who looked after the garden?
- A** only Larry
 - B** only Larry's family
 - C** both Larry and his family
- 17** How big was the box Larry used for the garden?
- A** smaller than a table
 - B** as large as a table
 - C** larger than a table
- 18** What does Larry say about the fruits and vegetables he planted?
- A** The vegetables and fruit were in different parts.
 - B** The plants were very small, but delicious.
 - C** They first ate the fruit, then the vegetables.

Con làm bài nghe theo link sau: <https://bom.so/fNqQ2P> (Từ 8:50 - 12:32)

Part 3



Questions 11 - 15

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear Adam talking about a cooking class he did.

11 Why did Adam enjoy doing the cooking course?

- A** He enjoys eating.
- B** He wants to be a chef.
- C** His mother is a professional cook.

12 How long did the class last?

- A** 3 hours
- B** 1 day
- C** 30 minutes

13 What did Adam learn at the course?

- A** how to mix ingredients
- B** how to make dishes with simple foods
- C** how to choose fresh vegetables

14 How many students were there?

- A** 13
- B** 30
- C** 14

15 Next month Adam will probably

- A** do a course on desserts.
- B** learn to make vegetarian dishes.
- C** try to invent a new dish.

Exercise 1: Complete the sentences using the correct forms of the verbs in the brackets

0. It was snowing when I looked out of the window. (snow / look)

1. He _____ the money when he _____ for his keys. (find / look)

2. I _____ Ryan while I _____ his brother. (meet / help)

3. While we _____ the car, I _____ a good idea for the event. (wash / have)

4. Tanya _____ the plate when she _____ it. (drop / dry)

5. She _____ a shark when she _____. (see / surf)

Exercise 2: Circle the correct answer

0. It's a popular and often _____ place.

A. wonder

B. crowded

C. homesick

D. uncoil

1. Dinosaurs went _____ a long time ago.

A. extinct

B. lonely

C. polite

D. riddle

2. He often goes to the museums because he enjoys watching magnificent _____ there.

A. footstool

B. sculptures

C. caravans

D. charcoal

3. They use a pair of _____ to watch the *suspicious* (đáng nghi) men.

A. binoculars

B. scissors

C. creatures

D. board books

4. I _____ a beautiful lady while I was entering the room.

A. looked

B. felt

C. watched

D. caught sight of

5. His look is as sharp as a _____.

A. root

B. rock

C. needle

D. scissor

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để Starlink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

